
   

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 

40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Post Commander – Eugene Blindauer 920-893-8191  Sgt. at Arms – Gene Blindauer  920-893-8191 

1
st
 Vice – DuWayne Wieck  920-627-1879   

2
nd

 Vice – William Balke  920-892-4543  Adjutant – Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain – Robert Sherfy  920-400-1119  Finance Officer – Rick Zinkgraf  920-893-0686 

Service Officer-John Wilde  920-893-0204 

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

President – Cindy Faller   920-892-7699  Treasurer – Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  

Vice President – Leslie Sanzo  313-407-3310  Membership – Kathy Halloran  920-892-4818 

Chaplain – Rose Wirtz   920-918-5157  Parliamentarian – Violet Feldmann 920-892-4784 

Secretary – Gina Lentz   920-893-0599  

Hall Rental – contact Greg Ziegler 920 892-4484 

Meeting Highlights 
March 10th, 2015 

Attendance: 35 members, meeting was held at Rocky Knoll 
Membership: The Post membership has grown to 162 up from 159 
Scholarship: Dennis Halloran reported that a student has been selected and announcement of the winner will 
be announced at a later date 
Badger Boys; The new chairman is Dan Shiley and he has delivered the registration information to the high 
school 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck reported one of the new rifles has arrived. He has been working closely with 
the 4H.  
Sick Call: Larry Behr 
Taps: Kenny Deicher and Joe Turicik 
POW/MIA: Jim Riesenberg reported that during 2014 103 remains of missing service personnel were recovered, of the number 73 
have been returned to families for a final salute. POW/MIA Recognition Day Thursday April 9

th
 8:00 AM Flag Pole Plymouth City Hall 

House Committee: Greg Ziegler reported that Apt# 3 has been rented and all units have now been rented. 
Commander Blindauer couldn’t thank the work crews enough for all their work and feels their work will last 
for years to come. 
Spring District Conference: The membership voted to have Mark Degner, 1st Vice Commander DuWayne 
Wieck and Adjutant Kaczkowski attend the 2nd District Conference Saturday April 25th Germantown. 
County Meeting: Cascade Lions Club Thursday March 19th 7:00 PM 
G.I. Breakfast: Sunday March 15th 8:00 AM – 12:00 PM at the Post Clubhouse 
Camp American Legion Fund Raiser: Miniature bowling Laack’s Hall March Saturday March 28th if interested 
call Laack’s Hall 893-3054 No Later than March 20th 
Post Anniversary Update: Enclosed in this newsletter is the information about this Great event. 
It is Most important that reservations be received No Later than April 20th 
Post Social: Tuesday March 24th reservations are required you will need to call Rick Zinkgraf  
893-0686 No Later than March 20th No Exceptions. Jean Blindauer has secured Theresa Kneser who will share 
her experiences in Afghanistan 
Note: The Post will be supporting the Plymouth Police K-9 project with a Brat Fry on Saturday  
June 20th, more information to follow 
 
Next meeting Tuesday April 14th 7:00 at the Post Clubhouse 

 

Auxiliary News 
At our April meeting we will be honoring members with 40 plus years of membership by presenting them with a Pin. Gold Star 
Mothers will also be honored. We will enjoy cake and coffee after the meeting  
Thank you to all who helped in any way with our Soup Extravaganza; it was very successful. A generous donation will be made to the 
Honor Flight. 
Emergency Fund for April will be – 5 cents for every trip to a store for groceries of any kind till April 6

th
. 

April 25
th

 will be the 2
nd

 District meeting at Sheboygan Falls First Reform Church. If interested in attending, call Cindy. 
We mourn the death of member Barbara Voelker. 
 
Next Meeting April 6

th
, 2015 6:30 PM 
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